
 

NOTICE 

  

The Immunization Program Office will be on the field 

from July 29-August 8, 2024.  

Program staff will be preparing for and participating in 
the 2024 Guam IRT Medical Mission. 

 

For any inquiries regarding shot records or social security 
certification, please email: 

immunizationprogram@dphss.guam.gov  

Response will be provided upon return to office. 

Thank you! 
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